
Lisa Smith 

From: Angie Calhoun 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Friday, August 13, 2021 3:58 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Diane Hood 

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket#20210034-EI 

Customer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Dolores Barton <doloresbartonstorage@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 3:53 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket#20210034-EI 

Please do not give Tampa Electric the rate increase they have 
applied for in the above docket. The increase seems excessive, 
although I know they have applied for much more than they 
expect to get. 

In this time of covid stress and business stress and personal 
financial stress also, it is important that everyone be able 
to have electric every day without it becoming a major 
financial issue. Increases such as this also contribute to 
inflation. 

I would certainly appreciate your taking a good hard look at 
the size of this request. 

Thank you. 

Dolores Barton 

1 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/13/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09236-2021 




